
Your Health & Comfort is Our Happiness 

 

 

 

TO OUR VALUED CLIENTS  

 

 

At Viana Family Dental Centre, our team strives to provide you the very best 

services and quality of care. We want to remind you that your appointment is 

reserved exclusively for you.  If you will be unable to keep your appointment we 

ask that you give us notice of at least two business days, so that another patient 

can be seen in that time. 

 

Failure to notify us may result in a cancellation fee being charged to your account. 

 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.  

 

 

Yours truly,  

The Team at Viana Family Dental Centre 

Dr. Paulo Viana 

 

 

Signature of Patient _____________________________________ 

 

Date ____________________________________ 
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